
Bunco Benefit 

Anthony Andello, director of the Cancer Resource Centre, 

holds a $1,000 check presented by Janet Kozak, St. John 

Women’s Club member and Community Hospital employee.  

The donation was raised at the St. John Women’s Club’s 

annual Bunco night with proceeds benefiting the          

Cancer Resource Centre. Since 2003-2013 GFWC                  

St. John has contributed some $16,000 in funding to support 

the Centre.      
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